Save the Date!

Major Plan Changes Please Be Sure To Attend!

2015 Annual Health Fair and Open Enrollment for 2016 Benefits The Thomas J. O'Byrne Health Fair

Retiree Open Enrollment runs October 1 - November 6, 2015

Benefits Informational Meeting will be held Friday, September 4, 2015 from 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. at the Denver Police Protective Association

October 7, 2015

(7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.) Flu Shots: 7:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. Glass House Building

> 5440 Roslyn Street, Bldg 5, 2nd Floor

Denver, CO 80216

October 9, 2015

(7:30 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.)

Flu Shots: All Day

Denver Police

Protective Association

2105 Decatur Street

Denver, CO 80211



Phone: 720.913.6741

email: safetyhroe@denvergov.org